
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 
For	 
	

The Sir William Luce Fellowship Programme 

Better than before?  

Comparing Moscow’s Cold War and Putin-era 
policies toward Arabia and the Gulf 

 Lecturer : Professor Mark N. Katz, Schar School of Policy and Government,   
 George Mason University 

	
DATE 
14th June 2018 
 
VENUE  
Sir James Knott Hall ,   
Trevelyan College 
 
TIME 
12:00 to 13:00 

Contact:	Mr	Francis	Gotto	
Hon.	Secretary,	The	Sir	William	Luce	Memorial	Fund	
Culture	Durham	|	Durham	University	
Palace	Green	Library	|	Palace	Green	|	Durham	|	DH1	3RN	|	UK	
Email:	francis.gotto@durham.ac.uk	


